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EXHIBIT REFERENCE: PG&E-6, CHAPTER 7 

SUBJECT: SAFETY, HEALTH AND CLAIMS DEPARTMENT AND OTHER COSTS 

QUESTION 4 

How many Safety Program Coordinators did PG&E have in 2009? 

ANSWER 4 

PG&E objects to this question on the grounds that it asks for actual 2009 data while 
PG&E's 2011 GRC request is based on 2008 recorded data. Notwithstanding the 
foregoing, and without waiving PG&E's right to object to the admissibility of the 
requested information into evidence, PG&E responds as follows: 

The average headcount of SPCs in 2009 was 50.67. 
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